
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 

 
CITY OF HUNTERS CREEK VILLAGE, TEXAS 

Notice is hereby given that the Planning and Zoning Commission of the City of Hunters Creek 

Village, Texas, will hold a public hearing on Monday, September 9, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. in the City 

Hall at #1 Hunters Creek Place, Hunters Creek Village, Texas, for the purpose of receiving 

testimony for and against an application filed by Jeffrey Bagwell for the approval of a 

preliminary replat of Memorial Villa, a subdivision containing 1.03 acres being a replat of Lot 4 

and Lot 5, Block 1, Memorial Drive Manor situated in the Robert Vincent Survey, also known as 

601 and 513 Lindenwood, of the City of Hunters Creek Village, Harris County, Texas, to 

combine Lots 4 and 5 to create one (1) single family residential lot.  Written comments may be 

submitted during normal business hours in the office of the City Secretary at #1 Hunters Creek 

Place, Hunters Creek Village, Texas 77024, or at the public hearing.  For more information you 

may call (713)465-2150 during normal business hours. 

 
Deborah L. Loesch, TRMC 
City Administrator/City Secretary 
August 14, 2013 
 
 


